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COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council Agenda Forums are held on the third Tuesday of the month at 6pm and Council Meetings are held on the fourth 
Tuesday of the month at 6pm at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, Cottesloe. Agendas are available at the 
Civic Centre or on our website. The next Agenda Forum is on Tuesday, 20 September and the next Council Meeting is on 
Tuesday, 27 September.

TIME FOR A SPRING CLEAN
Spring is a great time for a clean-up! For anything that can’t 
be donated or given away, you can book a bulk or green waste 
collection when you need it through the Town’s Verge Valet 
service. Verge Valet has been a great success with many local 
Councils now offering it to their community. Up to two bulk 
waste collections and one green waste collection is available to 
households each year. If additional green waste collections are 
preferred, one or both of the bulk waste collections can be changed 
to green. 

Although items are sorted after collection to recover whatever is 
possible, Verge Valet is for rubbish. Before you book we encourage 
you to look at options available to gift, sell, donate, fix or swap 
items in the first instance. Find out more about how to donate used 
items and how to book a Verge Valet collection at  
vegevalet.com.au or contact the Town on 9285 5000 for assistance.  
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SNAPTEMBER IS HERE!
Snap Send Solve is the easy and efficient way to notify the 
Town and other authorities of issues that need addressing in the 
community. If you see something you would like to report all it 
takes are just a few taps on the Snap Send Solve app!

With spring just around the corner, Snaptember is a chance to get 
our neighbourhood sparkling as we head into the warmer months 
- just by Snapping issues in the area. A community focus for each 
week in September has been chosen. Snap the issue of the week 
and go in the running to win a prize. Find out more and download 
the free Snap Send Solve app at www.snaptember.com/.

GET INVOLVED WITH CREATING COTTESLOE’S FUTURE!
We are calling for our community to get involved and help us prepare some guiding plans for Cottesloe. 

The Town is preparing a Coastal Hazard Risk Management and Adaptation Plan (CHRMAP) to identify key assets along 
the coast and determine measures we can take to preserve them against the impact of coastal hazards. We invite our 
community to find out more by attending an information session on Saturday, 17 September (9am to 12pm on the Cottesloe 
foreshore) or Wednesday, 21 September (4 to 5pm at the Lesser Hall). You can also register your interest to stay informed 
about the process and the engagement activities along the way, and complete a Coastal Values Survey.  

The Town is also working on a strategy for managing our local history and heritage. The preparation of a Heritage Strategy 
for Cottesloe will allow us to protect and preserve the stories, objects and places that are important for our local history and 
identity. We invite you to register your interest to be involved in the preparation of the Town’s Heritage Strategy. 

To find out more about these projects, register your interest and complete the Coastal Values Survey visit  
www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/consultations/. 

2023 CITIZEN OF THE YEAR AWARDS
Nominations for the 2023 Community Citizen of the Year Awards are now open. Each year the Town acknowledges 
individuals and local organisations that have made an outstanding contribution during the year or contribute to the local 
community year after year.

The Town of Cottesloe is calling for nominations for Citizen of the Year, Citizen of the Year – Youth (under 25 years of age), 
Citizen of the Year – Senior (over 65 years of age) and Award for Active Citizenship (group or event). 

This is your opportunity to help us acknowledge the contribution and celebrate the engagement of our community. Awards 
will be presented on Australia Day, 26 January 2023. We encourage you to nominate someone who makes our community a 
better place! We would especially like to hear about people making an outstanding contribution from our youth community. 

Find out more and make a nomination at www.citizenshipawards.com.au. Nominations close 31 October 2022.


